
Dear legislators - 

As a former URI student, I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on 
renting and provides much needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades.   

 

Dan Lutz 

20 Major Arnold Road 

Narragansett, RI  

URI ‘94 

Sent from my iPhone 
 


